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Is there a difference between looking at any African footage on malnutrition, water absence,
diseases etc. and being physically in the place where the images were filmed?

The answer is YES.

Anyone who visit Africa (as an example) and went back to the so called civilized world, brought
back feelings and impressions that will remain in their minds, forever. These sentiments open the
hearts of the travelers creating a new state of mind that will change their life; they will have a new
vision, help, actively participate and encourage others to share their feelings and support.

We need to change the way million of people are using the world resources.

We need to preserve and share the resources for a better common living.

The difficulty is creating a larger audience that is willing to understand, feel and help.
We need to allow more people to visit those places, to see and feel.

How can we achieve to transport those impressions and feelings in a shorter time, less expensive
and more effective manner?

How we can allow multiple people to have the experience without asking them to spend their money
and time for a trip?

How can we do it faster and with a wider range of action?

Today Stereoscopic Video Technology allows you to see and feel as if you were located in the same
place of the cameras.

Ortho-Stereoscopic technology allows seeing exactly with a human eye perspective without
alteration or camera image modification.

You will see people and objects around you as if you were exactly there.

You will hear and see in a three-dimensional way, you will be immerse in the scenes.

It will become a virtual voyage on any place in the universe without moving from your seat.

The impressions and the emotions can be captured and will remain impressed in your brain and
hearth for longer time allowing positive reactions in terms of help and funding.

The UN should promote internally and externally the use of this technology to achieve optimum
results for any project of humanitarian nature.

Seeing is believing, but being inside and completely immerse in the images is participating.

The UN should take this an incredible advantage that will lead to a better and faster way for funding
retrieval and development of new projects.

The new and fast growing availability of 3D Cinemas will allows this project to be seen by a
multiplicity of people of all races and ages. Considering also schools and libraries distribution will
give to the children and students a better understanding of what they have, what they are wasting
and how should they take care of the planet for their future as well as the willingness of giving to
other people with less possibilities.
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We are looking for funding to realize this project and create awareness to help UN and other project to succeed.




